
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 24(T) OF 2018 

 
SHRAPE BEACON REINSTATED 

Notice is hereby given that the Shrape Beacon (LFl. R.10s) in position 50o 46.9’ N, 001o 
16.9’ W has been reinstated. 

 

LNTM 21(T) of 2018 is hereby cancelled. 

This Cowes Harbour Commission Local Notice to Mariners will be in force until 30th 
September 2018. 

Captain S McIntosh 

Harbour Master, Harbour Office, Town Quay, Cowes, Isle of Wight, PO31 7AS  

Email: chc@cowes.co.uk  Website: www.cowesharbourcommission.co.uk 

29th August 2018 
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